Planning application comment was submitted on the27 March 2024 16:36 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Nigel Winters

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: | am deeply concerned about development proposals on land east of Hereford due to the high risk of
unacceptable impacts on Lugg Meadow Nature Reserve next to the site.

This nature reserve is a legally-protected Site of Special Scientific Interest, with a fragile ecosystem and
nationally-scarce plant species. It is also one of the few ancient Lammas floodplain meadows remaining in
England, adjacent to the River Lugg and part of the wider River Wye catchment.

The proposed 350-home development would risk irreversible damage to this precious, sensitive ecosystem
through increased water pollution, noise and light pollution, road traffic and footfall from visitors.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Nigel

Last name: Winters

Email: [
Postcode: HR9 6ey

Address: Tretawdy Bungalow, Llangrove, HR9 6EY

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: .

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-600311240





